
 
 

 
 

         4 February 2022 

 

 

Mr S Cameron 

Employers’ Side Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Simon 

 

I write to advise that the SNCT Teachers’ Panel has rejected the revised pay 

offer from COSLA (as detailed in your letter of 13 December 2021) by 

unanimous decision. 

 

The Teachers’ Panel is willing to continue negotiation on the current pay claim 

and look forward to the Extended Joint Chairs meeting on 10 February. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Louise Wilson 

Teachers’ Side Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


